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Visiting Swimming Coach 

Swim Coach Wendy Collins, with the assistance of her husband and daughter, have been taking all 

classes through a swimming program this week. There has been excellent feedback from parents 

regarding Wendy’s expertise and the progress of the students in just a few days. Thanks to Miss Angela 

Collins for coordinating the program. 
 
Term Planner 
The Term 3 Parent planner is attached to today’s Toksave. 

 

Congratulations Week 9 
Principal’s Award Winners 

 
 
 

Killion Karaut – Year 6 
 
Benjamin Misren – Kindy 
 
Berrick Bagla – Year 3 
 
Noah Bu – Year 1 
 
Kaylianne Kalipa – Year 8 
 
Benjamin Likia - Prep 
 
 

 
 

Date Claimer: This Year’s Golden Orchid Ball will be held on Saturday the 18th August.  
 
LIPS Golden Orchid Ball Raffle Tickets 
For your chance to win some amazing prizes at this year’s ball, raffle tickets have gone on sale. A letter 
and a pack of 10 raffle tickets per family were sent home with your child. Please make sure you have 
received them. If you require more tickets, please see Rose in the office. See the letter attached to the 
tickets for further details! 

Report Cards 
Mid-year Report Cards will be given out to parents on Thursday the 21st June. Please see the attached 
explanatory letter to parents. Students will also bring home their assessment folio, which contains 
examples of their term 2 pieces of assessment for parents to read through with their children. These 
folios are to be returned after the break.  
 
End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 2 is tomorrow THURSDAY JUNE 21. 
 

 

 

      Week 10 Term 2 2018  

 

 

 



 

Congratulations to our Student Council for their presentation on the 

Easter Rotations. 

 

Year 5/6 Excursion 
 

Last Friday, the Year 5/6 students, accompanied by Ms Langusch and Ms Tukata, went on an excursion 
to the mine to investigate how geothermal energy is transformed into electricity. The students had a very 
interesting time learning about the different steps in the process and learnt a lot of valuable information.  
Many thanks to Lynell Stevens who coordinated the excursion and other Newcrest staff who helped out 
and explained things on the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Regards 
Greg Neville  


